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October 28, 2011 #

Board of Supervisors

105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Fax: (805)

Re:  File # 11-00758
FERG-Private Pipeline Franchise and
Notice of Exemption Concerning use of roadways.
Hearing on November 1, 2011 SR

Dear Supervisors:

This letter is written with respect to ERG’s requested pipeline easement referred to in the
above permit number. My family lives on Cat Canyon Road near the route of the
easement. We have, as well as a significant number of nearby residents, are very
concerned about the impacts of ERG’s activities in Cat Canyon.

We respectfully request that this item be moved from the administrative agenda and put
on the agenda as an jtem for a full public hearing.

We are very concerned about the cumulative impact of oil activity in the area and the fact
that permits seem to be issued piecemeal without a proper environmental impact report 1o
study the cumulative impacts of the projects as a whole.

Please let us know by phone or fax if you are going to honor this request, and if so,
‘whether the date for this hearing will remain on November 1% or be changed to another
date. We appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

John Stevens
7121 Cat Canyon Road
Santa Maria, CA 93454

Phone/fax: (805)937-915%



